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Mr. Ray,
 
I’m so sorry to hear about your recent losses, it sounds like you’ve had a very hard couple months.
 Can you confirm what number you would like called at tomorrow between 3:30 and 5 pm
tomorrow?
 
Note, if you *can* submit the required documents prior to tomorrow’s hearing, Ms. Moermond can
also change her recommendation. Just thought I would mention that.
 
Thank you,
Joanna
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 612-266-8515 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 

 
 
 
 

From: John Ray <golferjohn1962@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 12:15 PM
To: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; *CI-StPaul_LegislativeHearings
<LegislativeHearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 655 E Jessamine
 

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

 
Hi Joanna,
 
I is my intent to contest this matter. I have hired a renovation company to handle all of the
renovations on this house. 
The time line plans have been made and I will send them to you.  
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They are still waiting on a few subcontractors bids but they are ready to begin work quickly . 
You should see results quickly. 
 
I apologize for missing the last city council meeting.  My brother passed away and we were out of
town burying his ashes.  
My good friend also passed away and June is when my son became terminal and passed away. 
I have been in a fog this whole month. 
 
Please include me in the city council meeting.  I will make myself available during the time you
requested. 
 
Thank you
 
John 
 


